
Chagrin Falls Township Trustees Meeting 
March 20, 2023 

Minutes 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Chairperson Tom 

Florkiewicz, via the phone. Those present included Trustee John Finley and 
Trustee Jennifer McKee. 

 
• Hall Floor: Trustee Finley said that work on the hall floor has been 

completed and that the floor looks great. 
• Township Hall Rental: The Trustees discussed an issue concerning the 

renting of Township Hall.  
• Plumbing and Countertop in Women’s Bathroom: Trustee Finley said 

that Reuben Yoder is working on a quote for replacing sinks, faucets 

and countertop in the women’s restroom. 
• Office Steps & Office Door Sill: The Trustees voted to accept the quote 

from Marty Miller for the steps, sill and other work. 
• Letter of Support: Trustee Finley said that the Letter of Support for the 

Chagrin Falls Village Water System Upgrade was sent to Mayor Tomko. 
• Township Zoning: The Trustees discussed an issue concerning the 

Township Zoning regulations.  
• CRWP Designations: The Trustees decided that the Chagrin River 

Watershed Partners designations for 2023 be the same as for 2022.  
• April Meetings: The Trustees decided that the April, 2023 meetings will 

be April 11 and 25, both beginning at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 
The meeting was unanimously adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 

 

____________________________   _______________________________ 
     Tom Florkiewicz, Chairperson                 John Finley, Trustee             

 
These minutes were unanimously approved on 4/11/2023, as read. 

 
 

 
 

 
 


